
What employers 
need to know about 
Medicaid redetermination

• Approximately 15–18M people will no longer be eligible for Medicaid
coverage because of the redetermination process beginning in 2023.
Your team may be impacted.

• Help your team keep healthcare coverage with no employer commitment
by passing along this free service.

• With this free service, your team has access to individual and family low- 
or no-cost health insurance plans with subsidies.

For questions and free materials to promote this 
service to your staff, email leslie_teague@uhg.com

Health insurance plans that work for your  
team, no matter how many hours they work.

• Enroll employees and their families
easily over the phone with support in
multiple languages.

• Ensure employees get access to lowest-  
priced plans and maximum federal subsidies.

With one phone call, your team can talk to

Scan the QR code 
to get started

For more information,  visit www.hospitality-health.com/CHLA 
or call (855) 665-2756 

licensed experts who will:

Varies by market.

QR code




